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Mrs Warner from the forest school will be teaching Cedar Class this term.
Geography
Our Geography topic this term is ‘Are all countries the same?’. We will learn a little bit about Brazil, the UK and a European country.
Science 
We are going to be learning about the properties of materials and changing materials. We will also be looking at 
Gravity. 
History 
We will be learning all about the Ancient Mayans.   
Computing 
We will be looking at e-safety, E-book creation and 
video editing. 
PE
We will be learning dance, handball and cricket this term. 
DT
In DT, we will be making traditional Syrian dishes. 
PSHE
We will be learning about ‘Relationship Education’,
‘Drugs and alcohol’ and ‘Health Prevention/ First Aid’.

Art 
We will be looking at art based around the book ‘The Day War Came’. We will be creating sculptures and studying the artist Diana Al Hadid. 
RE
In RE our two enquiry questions are…

How can Brahman be everywhere and in everything?

Is forgiveness always possible for Christians?
English 
We are going to be studying the book ‘The Boy at The Back of the Class’. This will form the theme to our English lessons. 
Maths 
We will be covering fractions, decimals, statistics, position and direction and converting units. 
Spring 2023
Where will the road home take you?
French  
We will be covering the unit ‘presenting myself’ and learning about dates. 
Dear Parents and Carers, 


I hope you had a lovely Christmas break, here is an outline of what we will be learning this term. 

We will be beginning our relationship education lessons early on this term, if you would like to see the planning then please let me know. Year four and five children are taught separately, with boys and girls taught together. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to message on seesaw. 

Laura Pagden 

